From: Planning Planning

Sent: 27 June 2022 16:24
To: Kate Henry
Subject: FW: 2022/1906/P
Hi Kate

Please see below for your attention.
Regards

Mohammed Ahmed
Planning Assistant

flin]ELS’

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Sent: 27 June 2022 14:56
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2022/1906/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This cmail originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleasc take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Notice of Support

Dear sirs, this small increase to a terrace should be approved as it really has no detrimental effect to anyone’s
property however it adds a great deal of enjoyment to the owners home.







